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I am very much against the changes to this bill . This should come to the Voter's . 

Increases in property taxes or anymore taxes for that matter should be decided by 

the people of Oregon. Between the cost increases of food, health insurance, home 

and car insurance, utilities and pretty much the price of EVERYTHING it is clear that 

Oregon is becoming more and more unaffordable. Also potential Tolls coming in 

2026 will hit us hard. Can we talk about cutting waste? This tax payer will be exiting 

my beloved state if these changes are  passed.  


